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Zipper Manufacturer in Business to Stay 
 

Wichita, KS – It was recently reported in an article written by 
Carolyn Kury de Castillo, a reporter with Global News, that the 
manufacturer of the Zipper is no longer in business.  That is 
incorrect information!  The Zipper originally went into 
production in 1968.  Chance Rides is the successor of the 
original Zipper manufacturer and we have been providing 
maintenance support with replacement parts and service ever 
since.  Chance Rides has also manufactured newer original 
models as well as refurbishing some of the models seen on the 
midway to make original rides run like new.  In 2016, a newer 
seat design for the Zipper was released further enhancing the 
classic ride.  
 
The company sales manager, Jeff Miller, is working with North 
American Midway Entertainment to make sure that they have all 
they need to keep their ride assortment thrilling their fans for 
years to come!   

 
To find out more information about the Chance Rides Zipper you can visit 
www.chancerides.com/rides/zipper.html 
 
For more information about Chance Rides products, visit chancerides.com 
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